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Lake Travis Elementary PTA 15303 Kollmeyer  Austin, TX 78734 

August 4, 2009

Chick-Fil-A
3600 South FM 620 Rd, Bldg C

BeeCaves, Texas 78738

512-263-5300
Dear Darryl,

Hello Darryl, we talked yesterday on the phone. My name is Holly Dobson and I am the Hospitality Chair for Lake Travis Elementary (LTE) PTA. As I mentioned, LTE is hosting a Teachers Conference on Tuesday, August 18th for all the LTE and Lakeway Elementary teachers (130 teachers). The PTA has been asked to provide Breakfast and snacks for this event.

We are currently seeking donations for this event from local restaurants. I wanted to see if we purchased 2 or 3 large Chicken Mini trays, would you all be able to donate an extra large tray? I would need to pick these tray’s up at 6:00 AM on Tuesday, August 18th. 
Your overwhelming support and generosity would be heartfelt.  Ahead of time, Thank you for being such a wonderful example to the community and showing tremendous support for Lake Travis Elementary!

Best Regards,

Holly Dobson

LTE PTA Hospitality Chair
602-741-0338
LTE PTA is a non-profit organization under section 501(c)(3) of the U.S. Internal Revenue Code. Donor/Sponsor did not receive any goods or service in exchange for their donation.

